
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
                                        

 

Kempsford Church of England Primary School  

Foundation Stage 2 
Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 15th March 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

RISE AWARD WINNERS 
Respect:  Grace Whitlam – for asking her friends 
great questions during our Chatterbox activity 
Improve: Immy Partridge – for independent writing 
when making a card from Goldilocks 
Succeed: Mereoni Rasovo – for joining in well 
during our Goldilocks parachute games  
Excel: Mikey Turner – for great, independent 
number work 
 
HANDWRITER OF THE WEEK 
Mereoni Rasovo  
 
THIS WEEK’S BUSY LEARNING 

 Shared reading of Goldilocks and the 
Three Bears 

 Drawing a story map to re-tell the 
story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

 Writing a card from Goldilocks to say 
sorry to the three bears 

 Adding numbers together and writing 
correlating number sentences 

 Learning about capacity – full, empty, 
half full 

 RE – thinking about what the symbol of 
the cross means to Christians 

 Investigating what makes yummy 
porridge –  

 Goldilocks and the three bears 
parachute games 

 Chatterbox 

 PE with Mrs Ballard 
 
 
 

 

      THIS WEEK 
Café Visit 
Kempsford café reopened this week and we were 
lucky enough to visit on Thursday afternoon. The 
children enjoyed a drink and a cake with their friends. 
Many thanks to those who sent in their £1 donation to 
fund this. 

NEXT WEEK 
Cooking  
We will enjoy some cooking next week as part of our 
learning around the story Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears. We will be baking something oaty and delicious! 
We would really appreciate a £1 donation to cover 
costs for cooking this term. 
 
Olympic athlete visit 
We are having a visit from a team GB athlete next 
Friday. Many thanks to those that returned the 
sponsor form. We look forward to taking part in the 
sponsored event on the 22nd. 
 
Teddy bear hunt 
Please can the children bring in their favourite bear to 
share with the class next Thursday.  We will be playing 
a game of hide and seek with them and then writing 
information posters for the pre-schoolers to find 
them. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Wednesday 20th March – cooking session, £1 donation 
please 
Friday 22nd March – visit from an Olympic athlete 
Wednesday 27th March – cooking session, £1 donation 
please 
Wednesday 27th March – Easter coffee and cake, 
school hall, 3.00pm.  Cake donations will be greatly 
received! Please bring to school in the morning. 
Monday 1st April – stay and play, 2.30pm 
Friday 5th April - Easter 
 

 
 

Helping at Home 

During parents evening we sent home a sheet informing 

you of phonic sounds your child needs to practise.  

Sound hunts and games can be a fun way of engaging 

the children with these. Also, the spelling lists include 

words that can be used to practise applying these 

sounds when reading or spelling. This sheet also includes 

tricky words that should be practised regularly. Many 

thanks for all your support at home. 

 

 


